- 2 -

1
-  -


PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
GT/RTP-10/05 add. 7 corr. 1


3 October 2005


GENERAL COMMITTEE
Original: Spanish


Working Group to Prepare for

the Meeting of National Authorities


on Trafficking in Persons

MEETING OF NATIONAL AUTHORITIES

ON TRAFFICKING IN PERSONS

COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED AGENDA

(Ecuador)

PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR

TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note No. 4-2-175 / 2005


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the OAS and has the honor to attach comments by the Government of Ecuador on the Agenda for the Meeting of National Authorities on Trafficking in Persons, to be held on Isla Margarita, Venezuela, on November 17 to 19, 2005.


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States also has the honor to inform the General Secretariat that the Competent National Authority of Ecuador and Political Focal Point on trafficking in persons is the Directorate General of Human Rights, and Social and Environmental Affairs of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Ecuador, headed by Counselor Carmen Larrea.


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the OAS renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., September 21, 2005

To the

OAS General Secretariat

Washington, D.C.
1. It is important to stress that the Meeting of National Authorities on Trafficking in Persons must be set in the context of the Palermo Convention and the additional protocol to prevent, suppress, and punish trafficking in persons, especially women and children;
2. It is of the utmost importance to analyze issues related to prevention of the crime. For that, international assistance and cooperation will be required. Several countries have successfully implemented prevention programs, and it is crucial that their experience (that of Colombia, United States, and Peru) be communicated, analyzed, and applied; and
3. It is important that the Meeting deal with victim assistance and protection programs, such as those developed by several countries, and the mechanisms by which they might provide support and cooperation.
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